
ASAS Undergraduate Student Poster Presentation Information and Call for Abstracts 

 
The purpose of the Undergraduate Student Poster Presentation is to encourage undergraduates to gain 
experience in the presentation of papers and to give them an opportunity to participate more fully in the 
scientific meeting of the ASAS.  The purpose of these presentations is to provide an opportunity for 
undergraduate researchers to present their original research to a national scientific audience. 

Eligibility: Contestants must be undergraduate members of ASAS who are enrolled in a program granting a 
baccalaureate degree or who have received a baccalaureate degree during the previous 7 months.  There is no 
limit to the number of students from any single institution presenting at the meeting.  However, a Maximum of 
$300 in travel funds will be awarded per institution to assist in undergraduate participation in the meeting.  
 
Abstract Submission and Presentation:  Abstract submission should follow the guidelines established for the 
Joint Annual Meeting and report the student’s original research.  The deadline for submission is February 13, 
2013.  Presentation will be the poster format established for the Joint Annual Meeting at a time designated by 
the Program Committee.   
 
Recognition: The posters will be judged by a panel of professional members of ASAS.  Based on the judges’ 
decisions, prizes will be awarded for first ($500), second ($300) and third place ($200).  The winners will be 
announced at the ASAS awards program. 


